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What a busy half term we've had so far. As the school celebrated Friendship
week, in Kids’ Club we talked about ‘World Kindness Day’, we made friendship
bracelets with loom bands and created our own recipe to make our own
friendship pie, we wrote on leaves any good deeds we had done and hung

them on our ‘good deed tree’, which we lit up at the end of the day.

We created fabulous poppies to celebrate Remembrance Day, these were
displayed on our NEW Kids’ Club notice board, which you can find in the

receptLon. area.

You can find information about staff, a copy of the newsletter and other

information here, along with a snippet of your child’s creativity.

Our children in after-school club have been given a challenge to design and
build a new sleigh for Santa out of Lego, they've been given clue cards to
remind them of what Santa may need, or in fact, what could be needed for
the reindeer.




Our Breakfast children are delighted Key Dates
with the circle games we are now

playing before the start of the school Please note that School
day. closes at I.15pm on

: nd
In the after-school club, we are still Friday ?2 December.
trying to get outside on the better days There will be NO After—
for a 30-minute window of light! To get school Kids’ Club running
some exercise in the fresh air. that cia.y.

\vailability in Kids' Clul

Monday, Thursday & Friday -
Breakfast & After-school

Kids® Club re-opens on
Tuesday 9* January at
7:30am

As Christmas is rapidly approaching, we have planned our fantastic festive

activities.
bth-8th Dec. We will be creating a ‘Winter Wonderland’.
[lth-15th Dec. Our focus is on Wreaths, Robins, Reindeers & Trees

[8th-22nd Dec. Our ‘Santa’s Workshop’ will be very busy!

May I remind parents of all children. If your child will NOT be attending
any session they are booked in for, PLEASE let the school office know, or
tell any member of the kids’ Club staff, this will make it smoother for our

collection from your children’s class, especially our Woodlea children.

We have a few jumpers and cardigans from both schools, that have either
been left in school, or Kids” Club, please check yours. It is advisable to put
your child’s name in all school clothing, this will make it easier to return

items to the correct children.

Tel: 01772 423339

Email: m.turner@st-andrews-inf.lancs.sch.uk
WWW.STANDREWSINFANTS.CO.UK

Facebook: @Standrewsinfant



